
Term 3–22nd July 2022  

 

Term 3 Friday 18th August 2023 

Dear Families,  
 
 
It is nice to see a little rain today to keep the gardens happy!  
We spent time with kindergarten students in this morning's session of ‘Let’s Play’ and are looking 
forward to the follow up sessions in the weeks ahead.  
 
Today is National Day for action against Bullying and Violence. The theme for 2023 is 'growing con-
nections'. It supports the research findings that strong school community connections and social 
skills are protective factors in the prevention of bullying and help enable positive, help-seeking be-
haviours in students. The Bullying No Way website (https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/)  has a range of 
resources available for children and young people and for families under the Support and Advice tab 
at the top of the webpage. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next week is Book Week and we are very excited to read and share our favourite books. We will be 
celebrating with a Book Week dress up day on Monday 21st August, where teachers and students 
alike come dressed as their favourite character from their favourite books. This could include real 
people from the past that have been written about in nonfiction texts too! On this day we encourage 
students not only to dress up, but bring along the books that include their favourite characters or  
historical figures. 
 
A friendly reminder that we still have one month to read as many texts as we can for the Premiers’ 
Reading Challenge. The challenge will conclude at the end of this term and teachers will continue to 
verify texts for students as they log their home reading in diaries. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Regards, 
Kirsten Daly 
Principal 
 

https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/
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